From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 30 August 2016 07:50
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 16/01552/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 7:49 AM on 30 Aug 2016 from Ms Julie Carpenter.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Swalcliffe Park Equestrian Park Lane Swalcliffe Banbury OX15 5EU 

	Proposal:
	Variation of condition no. 5 (Noise Management Plan) of Application 14/01762/F 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Ms Julie Carpenter

	Address:
	The Old Grange Grange Lane, Swalcliffe, Oxfordshire OX15 5EY


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Swalcliffe park equestrian

I am writing in support of the amendment to the noise level conditions associated with Swalcliffe Park Equestrian.

As a very near neighbour, I have never been bothered by the sounds that occur from the intermittent daytime activities of these irregular events.

Based on the data provided in the report it would seem that anyone could put in an objection about noise in the area at any time of day. Would Cherwell have to close all the roads surrounding local properties and the event fields and ask locals to stop going about their day to day activities in order to comply with their own restriction should anyone put in a complaint on a normal Wednesday morning?

The present imposed noise levels therefore are unreasonable and unrealistic as they seem to be regularly exceeded by usual day to day activities in the vicinity and would not allow this local business to operate their events.

Regards
Julie Carpenter



